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7.6.22 
                                     
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 3 Trip to BeWILDerwood 
 

This is just to remind you that we are visiting BeWILDerwood this Friday (10th June). 
 

We will leave school at 8.30am and return by 5.30pm. Children will therefore need to 
be at school by 8:20am in the morning. They will need a packed lunch (if you haven’t 
requested a school packed lunch), a drink and suitable clothing for a day outside – we 
recommend trousers and long sleeves to protect arms and legs.  We will be doing quite a 
lot of walking and climbing so please ensure footwear and clothing are appropriate. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Taylor and Mrs Macdonald  
Year 3 Teachers 
 


